
11th May 2020 

To Class 3, 

First of all I want to say thank you and well done, I have spoken to your adults 

and they tell me you are all trying really hard to work and be good in such a 

difficult time. I have loved seeing all the fantastic work you have done and all 

the things you have been up to. 

Our home learning last week was themed around the VE Day celebrations; it 

seems to have been very successful so we have decided to continue to plan 

around a theme. Each theme will last for a fortnight, each week we will upload 

an activity grid, daily maths and a weekly RE task onto our Class Home Learning 

page. There is no set timetable so plan your day to fit in with your family. Try 

your best and don’t worry if you find some of the work difficult or you can’t 

finish the tasks. You will always come across difficult and challenging situations 

so try to be as positive as you can. 

The theme for the next two weeks is helping others/kindness, next week we 

have International Nurses Day, Florence Nightingale’s birthday followed by 

Mental Health Awareness Week starting on the 18th May.  In your exercise 

books you have your Kindness Calendar, have fun completing the tasks, I know 

how kind and thoughtful you all are.  

I want you all to know that I am missing you and can’t wait till we can get back 

to school and fill our corridors with smiles and laughter.  

Don’t forget to stay in touch my email is l.coxon300@durhamlearning.net  

 

Miss Coxon 
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